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Safeguarding and Child Protection - Important Information for Parents

Allegations Against Staff

If you have any concerns that a staff member, student or volunteer is inappropriate with a child/children attending 345, please contact as soon as possible:
The Designated Safeguarding Officer – Vicky Barlow– 07990 581244
If she is unavailable or indeed the matter concerns her, please contact:
The Designated Safeguarding Deputy –– Jill Pearce – 07721 047949  jill@345nurseryschool.com
LADO  - Local Authority Designated Officer, Wandsworth Safeguarding Children’s Board and LADO@wandsworth.gov.uk  0208 871 7440

Allegations Against Parents

If you have concerns about a parent or carer of a child attending the setting, please contact one of the following:
The Designated Safeguarding Officer – Vicky Barlow– 07990  581244 
If she is unavailable, please contact: 
The Designated Safeguarding Deputy – Jill Pearce – 07721 047949 jill@345nurseryschool.com
OR
MASH
The local authority Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 0208 871 7899
Mash@wandsworth.gov.uk 
NET Aware
In today’s fast moving digital world, it can be difficult for parents to keep abreast of the latest sites, apps and games. The NSPCC have launched an interactive guide for parents, NET Aware, www.net-aware.org.uk.
This initiative encourages parents to speak knowledgably and confidently to their children  effectively about the importance of online safety .
Other Key Contacts
Prevent Duty :020 8871 6094 
Wandsworth Safeguarding Children Board: 020 8871 7401 wscb@wscb.org.uk : www.wscb.org.uk
Early Years Safeguarding Lead –020 8871 8789 s
OFSTED: 0300 123 1231 enquiries@ofsted.gov.u


The Underwear Rule 
Further information can be found @ nspcc.org.uk/underwear
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Children fi nd it hard to speak out. 
By encouraging children to talk about 
issues earlier, and listening to their 
thoughts and feelings, parents can 
create the culture of openness that 
helps keep children safe from abuse.



Won’t talking to my child 
about this scare them?
We believe in safe, secure childhoods 
– which is why the advice we’re 
giving is practical and reassuring. We 
don’t want to upset or scare families 
and we defi nitely don’t want to make 
children feel they can’t accept a hug 
or a kiss from an adult. 



Feel free to use language and ideas 
you know your child will understand 
and adapt it as they get older. 



Why is it important to 
talk PANTS?
We understand that conversations 
like this can be diffi cult for both 
parents and children. Parents don’t 
want to scare or upset their children, 
and some feel it’s too soon. 



That’s why the Underwear Rule is 
important and we encourage parents 
and children to talk PANTS – simple 
conversations that are appropriate for 
5-11 year olds about staying safe.



Unfortunately, as stories in the 
media remind us, child sexual abuse 
is widespread. 90 per cent of sexually 
abused children were abused by 
someone they knew. And one in 
three children abused by an adult 
told no one else at the time.
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